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August 24, 2016 
 
 
Lawrence, Kansas  B&V Project 178031 
Pump Station 05B Improvements  B&V File 16.4000 
City Project No. UT1603 City Bid No. B1631 
 
 
Ms. Leah Morris, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
City of Lawrence 
P O Box 708 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
Subject:  Electrical Equipment Recommendation of Award  
 
Dear Leah, 
 
We have reviewed the electrical equipment bid received on August 16, 2016 for the Pump Station 
05B Improvements Project, City Bid No. B1631.  The bid of $65,798.00 from French Gerleman is 
reasonable and the Bill of Materials appears to cover all items and services required by the 
procurement documents.  As such, we recommend that the City award the contract to French 
Gerleman at a price of $65,798.00.   
 
If you have any questions concerning our recommendation, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BLACK & VEATCH CORPORATION 

 
Gary J. Schnettgoecke 
Engineering Manager 
 
 
 


